
Portland Children's Museum announced that its board had voted to permanently close the museum due to revenue losses related to 
the Covid-19 pandemic closure. The museum  is a vital part of our community and must be preserved to continue its mission of 
supporting early childhood learning and development through exploration and play. Please allocate funds to rescue this community 
treasure.


